
 

 

Wandsworth Primary Schools Cross Country 2021 

  
     

On Thursday 14th October, pupils from Year 5 and 6 competed in the 

Wandsworth Primary Schools Cross Country event at Tooting Bec Common. 

Races were organised for boys and girls in both year groups in which they ran the 

1500m track alongside around 80 other children from various schools across the 

borough. At the same time, they were cheered on by a huge crowd of children, 

parents and school staff supporting all the competitors. 

Each of our pupils should be commended for their effort during the tough 

race and maintaining a positive attitude when competing against strong 

competition. As a team we finished 5th out of 18 schools! 

A special mention must go to Rayan in 5B who won the Year 5 Boys' race as 

well as Mael and Manon L in 6B who finished in the top 10 in their 

respective races. They were selected to go on to compete at the London 

Primary School Cross Country at Hampstead Heath. 

 


